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The CORE Conditions Committee met
with the Ministry of Health last Friday
to discuss the CORE Conditions log of
claims.

Unfortunately, they claim there is no
money available to support our log of
claims. We do not accept this. 

Now more than ever we need to
demonstrate that we are a united front.
To do this effectively, we will need to
launch a ground campaign and we
need your support. 

Please reach out to me at
sarah.blakemore@health.nsw.gov.au
to learn how you can get involved. 

Meaningful progress can only be
achieved by our collective efforts. 

Together we can make a difference for
NSW Health today and for future
generations. 

Have a say 
join today
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